
Dear Parent/Guardian

Please see information below that details events linked to Careers Education, Information, Advice and Guidance.

UCAS
Year 14 students making an early application to UCAS by 15 October 2024 should submit the application by 10th
October 2024 to allow for UCAS References (managed by the Head of CEIAG) to be added on time.

Parents Information Evenings that include a Careers Presentation:
Tuesday 8th October 2024 - Year 12
Thursday 10th October 2024 - Year 13 
Thursday 10th October 2024 - Year 14

Wrightbus Talk Friday 27th September 2024
Representatives from WrightBus delivered an excellent presentation to our year 10 students and our year 11
French/Irish students about languages and cultural diversity in the workplace.

Actuarial Science Talk Friday 27th September 2024
Past Pupil Conor Stewart delivered an insightful presentation our year 14 students thinking about applying to
studying Actuarial Science at university.

QUB Pathway Opportunity Programme 2025 for Year 13 students 
QUB Pathway Opportunity Programme 2025 applications open on 30th September 2024. Find out more here

Creagh Concrete Visit
On Tuesday 1st October 2024, some of our Year 13 and Year 14 students will visit Creagh Concrete to gain
information and understanding of key Business concepts.

CAFRE Course Open Week
CAFRE Course Open Week, Tuesday 8th October to Saturday 12th October – Book now to attend an event to
discover and explore opportunities in Agriculture, Equine, Floristry, Food, Horticulture, Land-based Engineering and
Veterinary Nursing. Courses suited to those with GCSE and A-Level or equivalent qualifications. For more
information and to book visit the Events Section: www.cafre.ac.uk

The University of Dundee
The University of Dundee are excited to be hosting an Open Evening for undergraduate prospective students in
Belfast on the 8th October 2024. Register for the event here: https://www.dundee.ac.uk/events/undergraduate-ruk-
region-open-evenings-england-and-northern-ireland
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The South Eastern Trust is holding this drop in session for students on Saturday 12 October between 10am – 2pm.
This is on the Ulster Hospital site in the Trust HQ – this can be found at no. 5 on the map
https://setrust.hscni.net/our-hospitals/ulsterhospital/car-parking/
 
There is no requirement to book, students can just ‘drop in’ and meet staff and discuss career paths and
importantly there will also be people on hand from the Universities to answer any queries.

PWC Events
PWC apprenticeship opportunities for September 2025 have officially gone live. Find out more information here

Start your application for the Flying Start Degree Programmes here

PWC School Leaver Open Evening - Tuesday 12 November from 6pm - 8pm, PwC Belfast office. For students,
parents and teachers interested in finding out about PwC opportunities.
Find out more here

Virtual Classroom sessions - a series of virtual events providing students and parents a true insight into PwC.
Aimed at students in Years 11-14.
Find out more here

Queen’s Business School MAcc Advanced Accounting with Placement Virtual Information Evening
Queen’s Business School at Queen’s University Belfast are hosting a Virtual event on Microsoft Teams on
Wednesday 16th October 2024 at 7.00pm-8.00pm. For parents, guardians and students in Year 13-14 wanting to
find out more about this new degree course which will be replacing BSc Accounting.
Register online via this link: http://go.qub.ac.uk/maccwebinar25

University of Glasgow
UofG Open Day taking place on Saturday 26 October 2024. More details and registration can be found here:
www.gla.ac.uk/explore/visit/undergraduate/opendays/

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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